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Mendocino Council of Governments 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Mendocino Transit Authority 
Feasibility Study for Ukiah Transit Center 
for Mendocino Council of Governments 

 
  
Pursuant to the RFP issued by the Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) on 

September 2, 2022, the deadline to submit written questions was September 16, 2022. 

This Addendum addresses all questions received through that date.  

 

Question #1: 

“Our only question pertains to public outreach. Is there any in-person engagement 

required? Or rather would the Mendocino Transit Authority consider a virtual 

engagement effort?” 

Response:  While the RFP did not specify the exact format for community outreach, it is 

generally envisioned that the outreach for this project will be a mix of in-person events 

and virtual engagement. In-person events should be included, but there needs to be 

virtual options offered for providing input as well. Consultants should propose a mix of 

in-person events and virtual outreach options in response to Task 3 (Community & 

Local Agency Outreach). 

 

Loretta Ellard, Deputy Planner 

Mendocino Council of Governments 

lellard@dbcteam.net  

Dated 9/20/22 
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